


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Unapproved Minutes of the February 5th 2021 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Kaye Raul, John Waller and Earl Kaplan
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 6:32 pm.
The Minutes of the January 1st  2021 Board meeting were approved as submitted.
Treasurer Kaye Raul delivered the financial report, indicating that 5 members renewed recently.  Kaye informed the other members of the Board that she will pay the club’s insurance policy when it comes due shortly.
Training Officer Alan Raul announced that the Linux Group now has 32 members, several from out of the area.
After some discussion, the BOD agreed to announce that the Amazon Fire 7 device that the club won in an APCUG membership drive will be auctioned off at the February General Session Meeting with the proceeds added to the SLO Bytes treasury.
The format for the Second Session in March will follow that of several previous sessions in that the BOD will seek volunteers from the General Membership to offer brief presentations on computer topics that interest them.  If no members volunteer, Alan and Ralph will be the March Second Session Presenters.
The meeting ended at 7:12 pm
Ralph Sutter







